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Subject: Re: Rally Jamaica 2018 penalty clarification
From: Stephen Gunter <sskgunter@gmail.com>
Date: 5/2/2019, 7:36 AM

To: Marc Evans <fastmarc@flowja.com>

CC: Raj Jadusingh <rjadusingh2 @yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. Evans,

It has been six weeks since the below captioned email and attachments. Are you any closer to a formal
response to the JIMMC on the matter?

Regards,

Stephen Gunter

(876) 469-4023
Co-Chairman

Competiton Subcommittee
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On 3/19/2019 4:01 PM, Stephen Gunter wrote:

Dear Mr. Evans,

Please see attached letter "JMMC Letter to Chief Steward RJ2018" and supporting documents for
your attention.

Regards,

Stephen Gunter

(876) 469-4023
Co-Chairman

Competiton Subcommittee
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